
PTNCA CHRISTMAS EVE DINNER 
[NOTE LOCATION AND TIME CHANGE] 

CLYDE’s of CHEVY CHASE 

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 24th at 4:30 PM 

Join us on Sunday, December 24th at 4:30 pm for a quiet Christmas Eve Dinner at 

Clyde’s of Chevy Chase which is located at 5441 Wisconsin Avenue, Chevy Chase, 

MD. 20815, only one block north of the Friendship Heights Metro Stop.

We believe there will be a special Clyde’s holiday meal special, but details have not 

yet been announced.  You can check the Clyde’s website for the most current 

information. 

Clyde’s of Chevy Chase provides free, validated parking available for 2 ½ hours in 

the “Collection Parking Lot” located adjacent to the restaurant.  Don’t forget to 

bring your parking ticket to the restaurant!  At our recent “Thanksgiving Dinner” 

there was no time limit on parking at all.  Please RSVP to 

gerrywoodsdc@gmail.com so we know you’re coming.  

SPECIAL REMINDER
Your health & safety is important to us. You must be fully vaccinated against COVID in order to attend our PTNCA events. 
Please do not attend our events if you are feeling unwell. Thank you for your understanding.


